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Any queries pertaining to the above or any other aspect of Halaal may be referred 
to our offices. 

 

 
 

 

EID MUBARAK 
 
 

Eid ul Adha is an annual re-affirmation of our pledge that obedience to 
Allah Ta’ala is the answer to everything. This means surrendering your 
life, your whole being, all that you are, all that you have and all that you 
identify with; to and only for Allah Ta’ala. The Noble Quran mentions, 
“And who could be of better faith than he who surrenders his whole 
being unto Allah and is a doer of good and follows the creed of 
Ibrahim who turned away from all that is false – And Allah chose 
Ibrahim as His friend.” (Surah 4: Verse 125) 
 
Our offices shall be closed as follows:- 
 
CLOSE :   MONDAY AND TUESDAY, 06 – 07 OCTOBER 2014 
REOPEN : WEDNESDAY, 08 OCTOBER 2014 
 
 
Wishing all Eid Mubarak and our returning Hujaaj, Hajj Mabroor, Hajj 
Maqbool & a safe journey home, Aameen! 
 


